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If Bill 16 is passed, local governments can use the capacity funding distributed in January
to adopt these new tools.

The Province will continue to engage and collaborate with local governments to support
implementation of the new legislative tools and requirements. Later this year, we will
provide guidance for adoption of the new authorities: Inclusionary Zoning and Density
Bonus, Works and Services and Transportation Demand Management, and Tenant
Protection Bylaws. In the coming months, we will also be providing further guidance to
support the implementation of the fall 2023 legislation, including guidance on the Interim
Housing Needs Reports and comprehensive guidance on the development finance tools.

[ appreciate all the work being undertaken to transition to a pro-active zoning planning
framework and to help get more homes built for British Columbians.
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